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Team LEAD Philosophy 
 

To create a social cli-
mate change among kids, 
kids must take ownership 
of that change.  There-
fore, external compo-
nents such as teachers, 
parents, and even high 
school mentors cannot 
affect the kind of mas-
sive social climate 
change we’d like to cre-
ate .   Bystander Leader-
ship/Support Groups 
have proven to be a key 
component in creating 
program ownership and 
student accountability in 
schools.  

 
 
 

Why Does Bystander 
Leadership Work? 
• The majority of bullying 

occurs in the presence 
of other students; 
rarely are teachers pre-
sent, and rarely do they 
even find out what has 
happened.   

• If bystanders ignore the 
bullying, the bullying 
simply continues, ac-
cording to a 2006 Aus-
tralian schools study by 
Rigby and Johnson.  

• Rigby and Johnson 
(2006) found a signifi-
cant correlation be-
tween tendency to inter-
vene and expectations 
of friends; those who 
felt that their friends 
expected them to step 
in and support a target 
were much more likely to 
do so. (2006).  

 

Team LEAD is a by-
stander leadership group 
formatted as an extra-
curricular club. Team 
LEAD promotes Leader-
ship, Empathy, Account-
ability, and open Discus-
sion.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mentoring, both formal 

and informal, is a vital 
component of bystander 
leadership. 

What is Team 

LEAD? 

Making a Difference 

Both Australian and U.S. 
studies have shown that 
when bystanders DO inter-
vene, the aggression STOPS 
in the majority of incidents! 


